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NOTE FROM THE PERMANENT MISSION OF COLOMBIA REQUESTING THE INCLUSION
OF A TOPIC AT THE NEXT REGULAR MEETING OF THE PERMANENT COUNCIL
PERMANENT MISSION OF COLOMBIA
TO THE 

ORGANIZATION OF AMERICAN STATES

MPC/OEA No. 1239


The Permanent Mission of Colombia to the Organization of American States presents its compliments to the Chair of the Permanent Council to request inclusion of the topic “Terrorist attack by the FARC in the Ituango municipality, Department of Antioquia on August 14” on the agenda of the next meeting of the Permanent Council.
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Accept, Excellency, the renewed assurances of my highest consideration.

Washington, D.C., August 21, 2008


Camilo Ospina


Ambassador, Permanent Representative

His Excellency

Ambassador Nestor Mendez

Chair of the Permanent Council

Organization of American States

Washington, D.C.
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